



Dear Kindergarten Students and Families,

Welcome to kindergarten! We are so excited to start the school year with you! We hope you enjoyed your summer and are ready to learn.

Here is a list of supplies you can bring to school with you. Please make sure that your name is on each supply. We have also listed a few things you could donate to the class to use.

- 24 pack of crayons
- 2 glue sticks
- 3-5 pencils
- 2 dry erase markers (EXPO)
- I pair of kid scissors
- 1-2 highlighters
- I pencil case to store everything

Optional Classroom Donations: Kleenex, packs of crayons or expo markers, play doh, and dixie cups

Thank you for all you are doing to prepare for this year! We look forward to working with you.







Mrs. Price



Mrs. Garrison